
Women and the 
Defense of the Capital 

158th Anniversary of the 
Battle of Fort Stevens

Fort Stevens at Quackenbos Street between 
13th & Georgia Ave. NW, Washington D.C.

Saturday, July 16, 2022  (10am – 2pm) 

• Women were intimately connected to the Defenses of 
Washington.  Learn more about their stories.
• Military & civilian reenactors, historical interpreters,

live period music & children's activities.

Sponsored by the the National Park 
Service in Cooperation with the 

Alliance to Preserve the Civil War 
Defenses of Washington

Free and open to the public, for more Information:
apcwdw.com, nps.gov/cwdw/

Laundress and her family at Fort Slocum Elizabeth Proctor Thomas (Aunt Betty) owned 
the land where Fort Stevens was built


